
Keep Calm and Carry On! 

In 1939, England faced a serious and 
imminent threat of invasion by 
Germany.  Obviously, this was a 
serious threat to their national 
security and to the morale of the 
English people. During the war, The 
Ministry of Information was 
appointed by the British Government 
to create and distribute a number of 
morale boosting posters.  These 
posters were designed to go up all 

over England to remind the people 
who they were as a steadfast people.   
 
Two of these posters were 
distributed, by the thousands, but a 
third was made and never used.  The 
third poster said, KEEP CALM AND 
CARRY ON.  This third poster was to 
be issued only if Germany actually 
invaded.  Of course, Germany never  
                           (Continued on page 2) 
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Weekly Events 
Sundays 

• 8:30 am – Worship (Masks 

required) 

• 9:45 am Worship Live on 

Facebook  

• 9:45 am Youth/Adult Sunday 

School 

• 11:00 am – Worship (Masks 

recommended) 

Tuesdays 

• 7:00 pm United Methodist       

Women’s Book Study  

Wednesdays  

• 10:00 am Heart to Heart 

Women’s Bible Study 

• 6:30 pm Youth Group 

• 6:30 pm Chancel Choir 

Practice 

Reminder 
the 



 

Proverbs 22:17 

“A merry heart does 
good like medicine” 

November Sermon Series 
(Continued from page 1) 
invaded so these posters were never distributed.  But isn’t this a 
powerful message?  I love this!  I love what it states and I love 
what it communicates, “Hey, no matter what obstacles, no matter 
what trials, no matter what adversity, no matter what hell may 
come your way, KEEP CALM AND CARRY ON.” 
 
This statement is one powerfully positive persuasive piece of 
propaganda that can help lead people through times of high 
anxiety and fear; but if you take these words, and place them in 
the context of the Christian faith, they can become a powerfully 
persuasive proclamation of the Gospel!  KEEP CALM AND CARRY 
ON can change from propaganda to proclamation when Jesus is 
added to the mix.  KEEP CALM AND CARRY ON can become so 
much more than a simple statement of positive thinking when its 
grounded on the truth of that Jesus is the Lord of Life and Peace 
and that He is in control. 
 
See, because Jesus has authority over everything (everything in 
the physical world and everything in the spiritual world), 
because Jesus is in control… we can be at peace in the midst of 
chaos.  When storms come our way, when adversity gets up in 
our face, when anxiety and fear swell up around us or within us, 
when evil reveals itself in the midst of innocence, we can KEEP 
CALM AND CARRY ON because we know Who’s in charge and we 
know that the sky is not falling.  Through the power of the Holy 
Spirit we can receive this Truth and embrace the peace of Christ 

 

in the storms of life AND through the power of the Holy 
Spirit we can bring the peace of Christ into the most 
hostile and anxious of situations. 
 
So ask yourself today: Do you believe in the authority of 
Jesus Christ—that he is the Lord of Lords and the Prince 
of Peace; and do you embrace his promise that He is with 
you always?  If you do, if you believe in Him, in His power 
and in His promises, then you can have the strength to 
KEEP CALM AND CARRY ON no matter what might come 
your way. 
 
Be a cool, calm, soothing 
presence of peace today 
wherever you go because 
remember WHO goes with 
you! 
 

 

 

Pastor Jason 

Sunday Morning Worship 

9:45 am Live on Facebook 

https://www.facebook.com/

rosehillunitedmethodistchurch/ 

https://www.facebook.com/rosehillunitedmethodistchurch/
https://www.facebook.com/rosehillunitedmethodistchurch/
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Dear Parents,  
As we begin our regathering 

activities at Church, it’s important 

to have these forms updated by the 

parent or guardian for each of our 

youth and children. 

Please click or go to the website 

listed below for these forms. After 

completing them, please email 

back to me or return copies to the 

Church Office. 

Please don’t hesitate to contact me 

if you have any questions. 

Thank you! 

Pastor Julie 

Jpaulick@rosehillumc.org 

Youth/Children Parental Permission & Med Release 

Youth/Children Media Release Permission Form 

How Can I Serve the Youth/Children in our Church? 

Forms are also on this page on Church website:  https://

www.rosehillumc.org/youth-ministry-2/ 

Family Ministry News 

Wednesdays  

6:30-8 pm   

in The HUB! 

Won’t  you help? 

We need teachers and volun-

teers for our Children’s       

Ministry in two areas: 

Sunday School  9:45 am 

Children’s Church 11:00 am 

 

Please contact Pastor Julie for more info: 

 jpaulick@rosehillumc.org 

Virtual Sunday School for 

Kids at 9:30 am. Contact 

Pastor Julie for details:    

jpaulick@rosehillumc.org 

Please fill out these forms 

mailto:jpaulick@rosehillumc.org
https://www.rosehillumc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Youth-Group-Permission-and-Medical-photo-Release-2020.pdf
https://www.rosehillumc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/Media-youth-forms-2020.pdf
https://www.rosehillumc.org/hp_wordpress/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/How-can-I-Help-with-the-Youth-in-OUR-Church_2020.pdf
https://www.rosehillumc.org/youth-ministry-2/
https://www.rosehillumc.org/youth-ministry-2/


Connect with our Church Family and grow with us!

The Searchers Class gathers on Sundays at 9:45 am. 
They are studying Prayers of the Old Testament by 
Lynne M. Baab.  Contact Brad Bowsher for more info: 
bb0hdcp@aol.com 

 
The Peanut Gallery 
Class, which discusses various 
books and topics, will begin 
meeting soon. Contact Cathy  
Breeden 
at: rcbreeden@sbcglobal.net  

The New Horizons Class is meeting at 9:45 am in the 
Fellowship Hall, and is studying from the book, Life 
Lessons with Max Lucado, The Touch of the Master’s 
Hand.  Contact Penny Lucas at pennylynndale@att.net.  

 

United Methodist 
Women meets on Tuesdays at 
7pm, and is studying the 
book, The Women of Christmas,, 
by Liz Curtis Higgs.  UMW will 
return to in-person meetings on 

Thursday November 12th at 7 pm in the Faith Center. For 
more info, contact Sharon Cook 
at SHCook56@yahoo.com   

 

 

Heart to Heart meets on Wednesdays 

from 10-11:30 on in the Faith Center.  

They are studying Set Apart by Jessica 

LaGrone.  For 

more 

information, 

please contact  Paula Chatman at 

pchat05@yahoo.com  

Rose Hill Crafters meets monthly on 

Wednesdays at 1:00 pm in the Faith 

Center. They contributed 15 hats to 

the Waller Pregnancy Care Center 

donation drive in August. For more 

information, contact Judith Hackney, 

jude.hackney@gmail.com 

United Methodist Men will 

meet on Saturday,   November 

14, at 7:30 am in the Faith 

Center for breakfast and 

meeting.  All men are wel-

come! For more info, contact 

Brad Bowsher at 

bb0HDCP@aol.com  

Our tithes and offerings help empower our church to reach out in 

love to our community and the world, making the giving of God’s 

tithes and our offerings a vital part of worship.  For those who 

might want to give online, visit www.rosehillumc.org and scroll 

to the bottom of the page.   

To request prayers for yourself or others, just fill out 
a Prayer Request form HERE or email your prayer 

request to:   office@rosehillumc.org. 

Click HERE to sign up for our church 
emails to stay connected and updated 

about the life and ministry at Rose 

mailto:bb0hdcp@aol.com
mailto:rcbreeden@sbcglobal.net
mailto:pennylynndale@att.net
mailto:shcook56@yahoo.com
mailto:jude.hackney@gmail.com
mailto:bb0HDCP@aol.com
http://www.rosehillumc.org/
https://www.rosehillumc.org/prayer-request/
mailto:office@rosehillumc.org
https://rosehillumc.us16.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=a91ef27ebcf6e2194bb040e70&id=cce9ad3f76&fbclid=IwAR01Fc2BCU1J1I-RoVMaJbgND7GTOvdBOgF6M9Agx33pWOTspqFJQ5dLwDA


Annual Chili Supper: 
February 6, 4-7 pm 

10 – Terry & Mary Bice 
14 – Chris & Jennifer Nielsen 
26 – George & Penny Lucas 
28 – Bernie & Susan Turner Bolf 
  

3 – Kay Collins  
10 – Randy Davis  
12 – Donna Hawrylak  
13 – Bryan Russel; Dorothy Schmidt  
14 – Carol Sue Podraza  
20 – Elly Barnett  
21 – Gwen Bailey  
24 – Ronnie McCray  
28 – David Kern  
29 – Suzy Kent  
30 – Davis Atkins  

Proverbs 
22:17 

“A merry 

Save the date: February 6      

Annual Chili Supper  



Hanging the Greens 
Sunday, Nov. 15 

A growing church serving a growing community 

Pastor Jason J. Nelson 

Associate Pastor Julie Paulick 

 

21022 Rosehill Church Road  

Tomball, TX 77377  

281-351-5356       

 

RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 

Sunday Worship 

8:30 am (Masks required) 

9:45 am Live on Facebook 

9:45 am Youth/Adult Sunday School 

11:00 am (Masks recommended) 

www.rosehillumc.org 

281-351-5356  

281-290-8429 FAX 

Join us on Sunday, November 15, after the 

11 am service to help decorate the Faith 

Center for the Advent Season!  It’s a great 

opportunity to get “into the spirit” early — 

plus, we’ll have pizza for all to enjoy! 

Calling all singers! Join 

the choir for Advent music 

The Chancel Choir, 

which sings at the 

11:00 am Sunday 

Worship service, is 

beginning to work 

on music for the 

Advent season.  

We invite anyone 

to join us for this 

special season! We rehearse on Wednesday evenings, 

6:30—7:30 pm in the Faith Center.   

Holy Land 

Tour 2022 
Have you always wanted 

to tour the Holy Land? 

We’re planning a trip for 

February 13-25, 2022.  

Contact Pastor Jason for 

more information:                

jjnelson@rosehillumc.org 

http://www.rosehillumc.org
mailto:jjnelson@rosehillumc.org

